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Kraków encourages representatives of the catering industry - restaurants, cafes, bars, pubs and clubs -

to work together to build a positive image of the city and improve the quality of life of its residents.

The Sustainable Nightlife Commission of the Mayor of Kraków has developed a set of best

practices for food service entrepreneurs. We encourage you to read them and spread this

information to your employees and partners in the catering industry. Applying good practices

on a daily basis is the key to harmony between business, residents and tourists.

Let's work together for a friendly city

The city invites entrepreneurs who want to contribute to building a positive image of Kraków as

a safe and friendly place for residents, as well as visitors, to contact us. We also encourage

cooperation in promoting the offer of leisure activities in Krakow.

Entities interested in cooperating with the city are asked to send applications to the Night

Mayor and the Sustainable Nightlife Commission at the following email address:

komisja.nocy@um.krakow.pl.
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